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Are You Happy ?
('Light in the Home.')

'I do pity poor James; ]iow
wretched lie uinst be !' said my
young friend Harry, who was stay-
ing with me, when lie heard about
the sufferings of a boy I had been
visiti ng.

' Wretched, do you think, Harry?
'.You must go with me to-morrow.
and see for yourself,' I said.

Harry liad beeri brouglit up in a
large town, and had a beautiful
home and everything to make him
ha.ppy, but lie did not seem satis-
fied, lie was ever craving for some
new pleasure.
. On the next day, as we walked
along to the little cottage, larry
said, 'Do you know I am sure I
couldn't be happy if I had to live
in a poor home without enougli to
eat and wear, and was obligedto
work hard or to bear pain.'

' But, Ha.rry,' I said, ' happiness
does not depend on outside things
-you may be rich, yet miserable,
and poor, though very happy. God
alone can give true happfness, and
nothing can take it away.

We reachèd the pretty littie
garden. with its blooming·. geran-
iums and sweet Iavender, and I
thought, as I passed through its
fragrance, it seemed sad a life
should be in pain there, anil unable
to enjoy the simmer beauty.

'Please, ma'am, comle in,' said
Mrs. Russel;' my boy is so bad, and
Lie keeps talking about you !

We went into the clean room
where poor James lay; lie had been
ill for nearly two years. Harry
sat near, evidently interested in the
contented-looking boy.

Well, Jaunes,' I said, taking the
thin white hand, ' do you feel very
dull at being shut in bere and in
sucli pain, while the sun shines so
brightly, and flowers are so lovely
outide ?'

It seemed as though a sudden
flash of sunlight had streamed
throuigh the window on to .James's
face, so beaming was his counten-
ance as he quickly looked up and
answered, ' Dull, ma'am ! How cain
I be dili while I have got such joy-
ful feelings in my heart ?

' Then you don't fret about your
suffering lot ?

' Fret, ma'am !, Why should I be
fuetting wlhen I've far more reason
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TH E CAMEL.

The camel is not very pretty, but
it is very useful. It can carry men
and heavy loads across sandy de-
serts where no horse could live.
The camel's foot is soft, and
spreads out on the sand as it

to be singing? True, my poor back
is in dread.ful pain ofteii enough,
and weary nights I have of it, and
I know I must tire mothier out,
watching and waiting on11 me, but
wien I remnember Jesus knows all
about it, and think"of His love to
poor mg, I .know He is letting me
bear this pain to inake me fit to
wear a crown in that beautiful
heaven soon, and if the pain ielps

to imake me ready for that, how can
I fret against it ?'

No, James, indeed you cannot
but rejoice.'

Harry listened eagerly to all that
was said, and -was very quiet .on the
way home.

'I never could have thought a boy
of fifteen years could be happy in
such a home, and suffering like
that,' he -said.

' Ah, Harry,' I answerecl, ' lie lias

walks, but a horse's hard hoof
would -sink in.

We cannot ail be pretty, but we
can al do what we can.to help our
parents and friends.-' Our Littlî
Dots.'

learned what the joy of being a
Christian means; lie early gave lis
hemrt to Jesus, and the Saviour
ihelps him bear his pain, and
wlsispers to him of heaven and joys
to cone.'

The visit inpressed Larry; lie
thought muich about it, anld after
Le left me and went back to bis
own hoie lie used to think of that
happy boy, and wondered how it
was that ihe, wit-h all bis amuse-
ments'and books, was not as con-
tented as James.

Some months later H-!arry's father
brouglt him again to see me, and
one day lie went off for a walk
alone, and wandered round by
Janies's cottage, and on a seat
under a shady tree lie saw the poor
boy sitting in the garden, for le
had suffered nuch of*láte, and tke
doctor ordered him to be carried in-


